

Wycliffe CE Primary School

Saltaire Road, Shipley Bradford, BD18 3HZ

Tel: 01274 584779

Email: office@wycliffe.bradford.sch.uk
Website: www.wycliffeprimary.org

13th December 2019

Dear parents/carers,

Next year, we are taking part in the Bradford Music Prom on Wednesday 1st April. It is always a spectacular experience for children performing and parents watching in the audience. The event will be held at St George's Hall in the evening and will involve the children attending an afternoon rehearsal on the day. Exact details will follow if your child secures a place in the choir. We are able to take a choir of 27 children and would like to invite your child to take part. Places will be given on a first come first served basis and the event is very popular so please ensure you reply swiftly – the deadline is Wednesday 18th December. Children will need to commit to a weekly lunch time rehearsal once the song choices have been shared with schools.

Yours faithfully,	
Kathryn Wills Deputy Head Wycliffe CE Primary School	
Expression of interest in Th	ne Bradford Prom Choir Event 1 st April 2020 Please circle.
My child is interested in attending this My child is not interested in attending	
Name of child:	Class
Parent Signature:	



